
 
 
From: Goo <gramrabb@verizon.net>  
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:30 AM 
To: pmcgahan75@gmail.com; pam-porter@verizon.net 
Subject: Building use request 
 
Hi Pat and Pam,  
 
Just letting you know I will be submitting a Private Use Application for the Heath Historical Society to use the upstairs of the Community Hall for Saturday August 7 
from 5:30 to 9:30 PM.   This is for the annual meeting. 
 
I would also like to get my Health Bones and Balance exercise class on the calendar for Tuesdays from 10:45-12:00 noon and Thursdays from 9:45-11:00 AM, as I 
was doing prior to the pandemic.  I will also make that request to the Select Board. 
 
I will give Hilma the forms tomorrow and have our treasurer send a check for $30.00 when approved. 
 
Thank you, 
Claire 

 


